KIBABII UNIVERSITY

Office of the Registrar (Academic Affairs)

Memo

From: Registrar (Academic Affairs)

Date: 24th March, 2021

To: ALL STUDENTS

Ref: KIBU/ACA/CORR.128/RAA/VOL.1

Subject:

PHYSICAL ATTENDANCE OF THE 5TH GRADUATION

CEREMONY

Reference is made to the announcement of the 5th Graduation Ceremony scheduled to be held virtually on 26th March, 2021.

In line with the latest COVID-19 health protocols issued by the president restricting public gatherings to not more than one hundred (100) people, we hereby direct as follows:

- i. All classes scheduled for Friday 26th March, 2021 have been cancelled;
- ii. Only PhD graduands will attend the graduation ceremony physically.
- iii. The graduation square and other areas in the University handling graduation matters will be out of bounds for all the students on campus including the graduands on this day.

Please take note of the above directives and adhere to all the COVID-19 health protocols.

Thank you.

Prof. Ernest Mohochi

REGISTRAR (ACADEMIC AFFAIRS)

Copy to:

- > Vice Chancellor
- Deputy Vice Chancellor (PPRI)
- Deputy Vice Chancellor (AFD)
- Ag. Deputy Vice Chancellor (ASA)
- > Dean of Students
- > Deans of Schools/Faculties

COVID-19 IS REAL! PROTECT YOURSELF, FAMILY AND COMMUNITY Wash your hands! Sanitize! Mask up! Keep social distance!

ES/Inws

